COPY.
Flopl's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
19th December, 1918,

Dear Sir,

i am in reeeipt of your letter of the 17th
instant, with reference to the First Fn try Report No. 38380
fon the twin serew hopper dredger "KAIONE", and have %o
iequaint you that the circumstances were submitted for

the consideration of the General Committee of the Soelety
at their Meeting to-day, when the recommendation of the
Glasgow Committee that the date of build should be recorded
as December 1918, was agreed to in the special conditions

| referred to.

, Perhaps you will be good enough to inform the
Buildersaccordihely.

- I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

i The Secretary,
GLABGOW,

Seeretary.
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